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The December 12, 2023 Committee of the Whole Public Session of the Near North 
District School Board was held in person at the Head Office and via a Zoom video 
and/or teleconference. 

 

 
 
1.0 Call to Order 

Chair Lougheed called the Committee of the Whole meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  
 

1.1  Land acknowledgement 
Chair Lougheed read the declaration aloud. 

 
1.2 Attendance 

Attendance indicated that 10 trustees were present, including the two Student 
Trustees. 

 
1.3 Declaration of Conflict of Interest  

Nil.    
 
  
2.0 In-Camera 

At approximately 5:33 PM, Chair Lougheed advised the Committee of the Whole 
would be moving into a private session. Members of the public were excused and 
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Motion: L. Sargent/ 
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opened for discussion by trustees. Highlights are noted as: 
• Opening comments by Trustee Sargent to note Chair Lougheed had previously 

advised that if the Board wished to have further discussion about the Chippewa 
Secondary School renaming process, it needed to begin by rescinding the 
motion that began the process. It is noted that trustees have expressed interest 
in reviewing the decision, so the notice of motion to rescind has been brought 
forward to allow further discussion to occur. 

• Chair Lougheed passed the chairship to Trustee Hall to offer perspective as a 
trustee. As the Temporary Meeting Chair, Chair Hall  offered the floor to Trustee 
Lougheed. Trustee Lougheed noted she felt confident in the decision already 
made by trustees, as it was aligned with human rights best practices. It is felt 
that the goals could be achieved within the existing committee structure so a 


